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Tuesday, December 13, 2022    

 
Our SafeShip group for Term 1 has 
finished up their work here at Saint Luke. 
On behalf of the students and staff, I 
would like to thank Taya and the team for 
the good work they provided to our 
school. We know this is a class for them 
through the College of Nursing, but our 
school benefits in so many ways by 
having them in our building. We wish the 
nursing students all the best in their 
future endeavours!  
 
Our Kindergarten to Gr 5 Christmas 
Concert is Thursday, December 15 at 
7pm. Doors open at 6:15pm. An Edsby 
message was sent regarding information 
about this event. Our Gr 6-8 students are 
proud to present their musical skills on 
Friday, December 16 at 1pm.  

Next week is that last week of school 
before Christmas. We have many spirit 
days planned as well as the Gr 8 Air Band 
Show and Christmas Intercom Bingo! It’s 
always a lot of fun.  

On behalf of the staff at Saint Luke 
School, may you have the gift of faith, the 
blessing of hope and the peace of His 
love at Christmas and always! 

 
Shelly Lord, Principal 

St. Luke School 

Dates to Note . . .  

Dec 15 – Kinder-Gr 5 Christmas 

Concert (7 pm – bring students between 

6:30-6:45) 

Dec 16 – Gr 6-8 Christmas Band 

Concert (1 pm) 

Dec 19-22 – Christmas Spirit Week 

Monday - Grinch Day 
Tuesday - Tacky Christmas Sweater 
Day 
Wednesday - Christmas Bling Day 
Thursday - Jingle Jammies 

Dec 22 – Hot Lunch and last day of 

school before the Christmas break 

Dec 23 – No School 

Jan 9 – First day back to school 

 

 

Cell Phones/Electronic Devices  

We understand the importance of cell 

phones and the communication between 

parents/guardians and their children. We 

request that our students be respectful and 

responsible when using their cell phones in 

school. Students need to follow the 

directions and expectations of their teachers 

in the classroom and school. Thank you for 

your understanding and cooperation. 

School Website 

Check out our school website at 

www.gscs.ca/luk 

Phone: 306- 659-7370 

Fax:306-659-2116 
www.gscs.sk.ca/luk 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100071634663738
http://www.gscs.sk.ca/luk


Newsletters 

Today we have sent home our newsletter via 

Edsby. It was also be published on the River 

of News in Edsby. Our newsletters will be 

published every second Tuesday.  

 

Kindergarten Registration 

We will be having a Kindergarten 

Information Night on Thursday, February 2, 

2023, at 7 pm in the Library.  Please 

register for the evening by calling the school 

at 306-659-7370 or emailing 

lkammermayer@gscs.ca.   

Registration for Kindergarten opens 

Monday, January 9, 2023. In order to 

register for Kindergarten starting in 

September 2023, your child must be 5 years 

of age by January 31, 2024. 

Emmeline Preschool Open 

House/Registration Night 

Emmeline Preschool Open 

House/Registration Night will be January 

16, 2023 @ 7 pm in the Preschool 

classroom at St. Luke School. We hope to 

see you there!  Registrations for past, 

current and new families are being accepted 

now! 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Congratulations to the following students 

who will receive the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation for the first time: Bennet B, 

Evelyn B, Maelle B, Ellie C, Adam DS, 

Aiden D, Tristan D, Grady G, Bailey H, Ben 

K, Burke L, Ross L, Jasmine L, Andre M, 

Vera N, Harlow P, Euler P, Payton R, Elijah 

S, Mayar S, Rayan S, Leanard S and Claire 

S. May God bless and keep these children! 

Healthy Hunger Lunch Day 

Healthy Hunger Fun Lunch Days are back!  

The St. Luke CSCC will be hosting fun 

lunch days throughout the year using the 

Healthy Hunger platform.  Please review the 

instructions below to set up your student’s 

account.  All funds raised through our 

Healthy Hunger Fun Lunch Days are put 

right back into your student’s classroom to 

help sponsor field trips, purchase much 

needed classroom supplies and more.  We 

thank all families in advance for your 

support of our lunch days, it is appreciated! 

Setting up your family’s account is easy! 

1. Go to healthyhunger.ca and click on 
“register your student” to sign up for 
your free account and add all the 
children in your family who attend St. 
Luke.  Please ensure you select the 
correct classroom for each student 
as this information is used by our 
vendors to help sort and pack the 
orders. 

2. You can now view all of the lunch 
dates on the calendar, review the 
menus and pricing and place your 
orders.  Orders close FIVE days 
before the scheduled lunch date. 

3. All payments are made online. 
 

December 22 – Dairy Queen  

January 13 – Domino’s  

February 14 – Subway 

March 10 – Boston Pizza 

March 24 – Domino’s  

April 6 – Subway 

April 28 – Taco Time 

May 10 – Subway 

May 26 – Booster Juice 

  

St. Luke CSCC 

The CSCC wishes to thank all families for 

supporting our Cowboy Caviar fundraiser 

this month.  Orders are set to arrive the 

week of December 19th and a notice will be 

sent out once it has arrived. 

On behalf of all the CSCC members, I 

would like to wish all our St. Luke families, 

staff and students a very blessed and 

joyous Christmas break that is filled with 

time together with those you love, rest and 

rejuvenation.  Merry Christmas!   

Join us for our next meeting on January 11th 

at 6:30 pm in the library.  All parents and 

guardians are welcome to attend, hope to 

see you there! 

 

Holy Spirit Parish 

News…. 

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE 

  Saturday   5:00 pm 

  Sunday   10:00 am, 12:00 noon, 7:00 pm 

 Fr. Joseph Salihu, Pastor 

  www.holyspiritsaskatoon.ca 

mailto:lkammermayer@gscs.ca
http://www.holyspiritsaskatoon.ca/


CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF CHILDREN  

For the past few years we have had 

inquiries from parents of a number of 

children who were not baptized as infants 

and now their child is showing a keen 

interest in receiving the sacraments of 

initiation (Baptism, Confirmation and First 

Communion).  

To try to meet this need we, at Holy Spirit 

Parish, have created a process for school-

aged children who would like to receive the 

sacraments. As the children and their 

parent(s) come together they experience 

sessions that are not only teaching the 

children about being a Catholic Christian 

but they are also life-giving both for the 

children and their parents. The children 

learn much while they are having fun. We 

will begin sessions mid-October meeting 

about every two weeks right after school 

for one hour. – probably Tuesday or 

Wednesday.  These children will receive 

Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist at the 

Easter Vigil which this year will be April 8.  

If your child has been showing an interest in 

receiving any of the sacraments I would 

love to tell you more. Please contact Sharon 

at spowell@rcdos.ca or 306-374-1425. 
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